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By:  Randy Churchill 
 
Due to Covid, flowers to be planted in the gardens on Garrison Village 
Drive were not delivered to The Village. The garden team was ready to 
go to work, but this will have to wait until May 2021.  The Town was 
very generous, again, and supplied garden mulch at no cost. Don Saytar 
and Randy Churchill cleared the postal box areas from old grasses and 
weeds, and spread the mulch for a much more attractive look. The 
mulch also keeps the weeds to a minimum.  


